

From City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Date Tue 9/9/2025 4:09 PM

To Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Luisa Almanza

**Sent:** Tuesday, September 9, 2025 3:17 PM **To:** City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Item C-2 Sept. 10th Rules Committee: Support for No Secret Police Memo

[External Email. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. Learn more]

Clerk San Jose Councilmember,

Dear Rules Committee Members,

I am writing to express my strong support for the memo proposed by Councilmembers Ortiz, Kamei, Cohen, and Campos, which directs the City Attorney to draft an ordinance prohibiting law enforcement officers — including federal agents — from concealing their identities while interacting with the public in San José.

Transparency and accountability are essential to building trust between law enforcement and the communities they serve. Yet recent incidents of ICE officers refusing to identify themselves, and even individuals impersonating federal agents, have put immigrant communities at risk and eroded public confidence. No one should be able to wield state power in our city while hiding their identity.

By requiring all officers to wear visible identification and prohibiting the use of masks or disguises, this ordinance will strengthen community safety, protect civil rights, and send a clear message that San José stands for openness and accountability.

I urge you to move this memo forward to ensure that our city remains a place where all residents are protected and respected.

Sincerely Luisa Almanza

Luisa Almanza



San Jose, California 95122



From City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Date Tue 9/9/2025 5:00 PM

To Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Jonathan Diaz

**Sent:** Tuesday, September 9, 2025 4:32 PM **To:** City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Item C-2 Sept. 10th Rules Committee: Support for No Secret Police Memo

[External Email. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. Learn more]

Clerk San Jose Councilmember,

Dear Rules Committee Members,

I am writing to express my strong support for the memo proposed by Councilmembers Ortiz, Kamei, Cohen, and Campos, which directs the City Attorney to draft an ordinance prohibiting law enforcement officers — including federal agents — from concealing their identities while interacting with the public in San José.

Transparency and accountability are essential to building trust between law enforcement and the communities they serve. Yet recent incidents of ICE officers refusing to identify themselves, and even individuals impersonating federal agents, have put immigrant communities at risk and eroded public confidence. No one should be able to wield state power in our city while hiding their identity.

By requiring all officers to wear visible identification and prohibiting the use of masks or disguises, this ordinance will strengthen community safety, protect civil rights, and send a clear message that San José stands for openness and accountability.

I urge you to move this memo forward to ensure that our city remains a place where all residents are protected and respected.

Sincerely Jonathan

Jonathan Diaz



San Jose, California 95128



From City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Date Tue 9/9/2025 5:00 PM

To Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Cleo Cole

**Sent:** Tuesday, September 9, 2025 4:37 PM **To:** City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Item C-2 Sept. 10th Rules Committee: Support for No Secret Police Memo

[External Email. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. Learn more]

Clerk San Jose Councilmember,

Dear Rules Committee Members,

I am writing to express my strong support for the memo proposed by Councilmembers Ortiz, Kamei, Cohen, and Campos, which directs the City Attorney to draft an ordinance prohibiting law enforcement officers — including federal agents — from concealing their identities while interacting with the public in San José.

Transparency and accountability are essential to building trust between law enforcement and the communities they serve. Yet recent incidents of ICE officers refusing to identify themselves, and even individuals impersonating federal agents, have put immigrant communities at risk and eroded public confidence. No one should be able to wield state power in our city while hiding their identity.

By requiring all officers to wear visible identification and prohibiting the use of masks or disguises, this ordinance will strengthen community safety, protect civil rights, and send a clear message that San José stands for openness and accountability.

I urge you to move this memo forward to ensure that our city remains a place where all residents are protected and respected.

Sincerely {FirstName} Cleo Cole

San Jose, California 95112



From City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Date Tue 9/9/2025 5:00 PM

To Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Lilith Craun

**Sent:** Tuesday, September 9, 2025 4:54 PM **To:** City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Item C-2 Sept. 10th Rules Committee: Support for No Secret Police Memo

[External Email. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. Learn more]

Clerk San Jose Councilmember,

Dear Rules Committee Members,

I am writing to express my strong support for the memo proposed by Councilmembers Ortiz, Kamei, Cohen, and Campos, which directs the City Attorney to draft an ordinance prohibiting law enforcement officers — including federal agents — from concealing their identities while interacting with the public in San José.

Transparency and accountability are essential to building trust between law enforcement and the communities they serve. Yet recent incidents of ICE officers refusing to identify themselves, and even individuals impersonating federal agents, have put immigrant communities at risk and eroded public confidence. No one should be able to wield state power in our city while hiding their identity.

By requiring all officers to wear visible identification and prohibiting the use of masks or disguises, this ordinance will strengthen community safety, protect civil rights, and send a clear message that San José stands for openness and accountability.

I urge you to move this memo forward to ensure that our city remains a place where all residents are protected and respected.

Sincerely,
Lilith

Lilith Craun

San Jose, California 95112



From City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Date Wed 9/10/2025 7:44 AM

To Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Maria Arellano

**Sent:** Tuesday, September 9, 2025 7:05 PM **To:** City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Item C-2 Sept. 10th Rules Committee: Support for No Secret Police Memo

[External Email. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. Learn more]

Clerk San Jose Councilmember,

Dear Rules Committee Members,

I am writing to express my strong support for the memo introduced by Councilmembers Ortiz, Kamei, Cohen, and Campos, which directs the City Attorney to draft an ordinance prohibiting law enforcement officers — including federal agents — from concealing their identities when interacting with the public in San José.

This issue is deeply personal to me and to many in our community. Families, immigrants, and vulnerable residents deserve to feel safe when engaging with those who hold authority. Recent incidents involving ICE officers refusing to identify themselves, along with reports of individuals impersonating federal agents, have created fear, confusion, and distrust. These actions undermine the public's confidence and put entire communities at risk.

Requiring officers to wear visible identification and banning masks or disguises is not just about policy — it's about protecting civil rights, rebuilding trust, and ensuring that everyone in San José can feel secure seeking help or accessing services without intimidation. Transparency and accountability are the foundation of a healthy relationship between law enforcement and the community, and this ordinance represents an important step forward.

I urge you to advance this memo and make clear that San José stands for safety, dignity, and respect for all residents.

Thank you for your leadership and continued commitment to justice.

Sincerely, Maria Arellano

Maria Arellano



San Jose, California 95125



From City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Date Wed 9/10/2025 7:44 AM

To Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Liliana Pasetta

**Sent:** Tuesday, September 9, 2025 5:17 PM **To:** City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Item C-2 Sept. 10th Rules Committee: Support for No Secret Police Memo

[External Email. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. Learn more]

You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important

Clerk San Jose Councilmember,

Dear Rules Committee Members,

I am writing to express my strong support for the memo proposed by Councilmembers Ortiz, Kamei, Cohen, and Campos, which directs the City Attorney to draft an ordinance prohibiting law enforcement officers — including federal agents — from concealing their identities while interacting with the public in San José.

Transparency and accountability are essential to building trust between law enforcement and the communities they serve. Yet recent incidents of ICE officers refusing to identify themselves, and even individuals impersonating federal agents, have put immigrant communities at risk and eroded public confidence. No one should be able to wield state power in our city while hiding their identity.

By requiring all officers to wear visible identification and prohibiting the use of masks or disguises, this ordinance will strengthen community safety, protect civil rights, and send a clear message that San José stands for openness and accountability.

I urge you to move this memo forward to ensure that our city remains a place where all residents are protected and respected.

Sincerely, Liliana

San Jose Resident

Liliana Pasetta



San Jose, California 95117



From City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Date Wed 9/10/2025 7:44 AM

To Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Karen Matsueda

**Sent:** Tuesday, September 9, 2025 5:33 PM **To:** City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Item C-2 Sept. 10th Rules Committee: Support for No Secret Police Memo

[External Email. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. Learn more]

Clerk San Jose Councilmember,

Dear Rules Committee Members,

I am writing to express my strong support for the memo proposed by Councilmembers Ortiz, Kamei, Cohen, and Campos, which directs the City Attorney to draft an ordinance prohibiting law enforcement officers — including federal agents — from concealing their identities while interacting with the public in San José.

Transparency and accountability are essential to building trust between law enforcement and the communities they serve. Yet recent incidents of ICE officers refusing to identify themselves, and even individuals impersonating federal agents, have put immigrant communities at risk and eroded public confidence. No one should be able to wield state power in our city while hiding their identity.

By requiring all officers to wear visible identification and prohibiting the use of masks or disguises, this ordinance will strengthen community safety, protect civil rights, and send a clear message that San José stands for openness and accountability.

I urge you to move this memo forward to ensure that our city remains a place where all residents are protected and respected.

Sincerely Karen

Karen Matsueda



San Jose, California 95112



From City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Date Wed 9/10/2025 7:44 AM

To Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Andrea Ayala

**Sent:** Tuesday, September 9, 2025 7:23 PM **To:** City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Item C-2 Sept. 10th Rules Committee: Support for No Secret Police Memo

[External Email. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. Learn more]

Clerk San Jose Councilmember,

Dear Rules Committee Members,

I am writing to express my strong support for the memo proposed by Councilmembers Ortiz, Kamei, Cohen, and Campos, which directs the City Attorney to draft an ordinance prohibiting law enforcement officers — including federal agents — from concealing their identities while interacting with the public in San José.

Transparency and accountability are essential to building trust between law enforcement and the communities they serve. Yet recent incidents of ICE officers refusing to identify themselves, and even individuals impersonating federal agents, have put immigrant communities at risk and eroded public confidence. No one should be able to wield state power in our city while hiding their identity.

By requiring all officers to wear visible identification and prohibiting the use of masks or disguises, this ordinance will strengthen community safety, protect civil rights, and send a clear message that San José stands for openness and accountability.

I urge you to move this memo forward to ensure that our city remains a place where all residents are protected and respected.

Sincerely

Andrea

Andrea Ayala





From City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Date Wed 9/10/2025 7:44 AM

To Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Stacy Schmidt

**Sent:** Tuesday, September 9, 2025 7:41 PM **To:** City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Item C-2 Sept. 10th Rules Committee: Support for No Secret Police Memo

[External Email. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. Learn more]

Clerk San Jose Councilmember,

Dear Rules Committee Members,

I am writing to express my strong support for the memo proposed by Councilmembers Ortiz, Kamei, Cohen, and Campos, which directs the City Attorney to draft an ordinance prohibiting law enforcement officers — including federal agents — from concealing their identities while interacting with the public in San José.

Transparency and accountability are essential to building trust between law enforcement and the communities they serve. Yet recent incidents of ICE officers refusing to identify themselves, and even individuals impersonating federal agents, have put immigrant communities at risk and eroded public confidence. No one should be able to wield state power in our city while hiding their identity.

By requiring all officers to wear visible identification and prohibiting the use of masks or disguises, this ordinance will strengthen community safety, protect civil rights, and send a clear message that San José stands for openness and accountability.

I urge you to move this memo forward to ensure that our city remains a place where all residents are protected and respected.

Sincerely {FirstName}

Stacy Schmidt



San Jose, California 95112



From City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Date Wed 9/10/2025 7:44 AM

To Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Tyler Allison

**Sent:** Tuesday, September 9, 2025 7:55 PM **To:** City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Item C-2 Sept. 10th Rules Committee: Support for No Secret Police Memo

[External Email. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. Learn more]

Clerk San Jose Councilmember,

Dear Rules Committee Members,

I am writing to express my strong support for the memo proposed by Councilmembers Ortiz, Kamei, Cohen, and Campos, which directs the City Attorney to draft an ordinance prohibiting law enforcement officers — including federal agents — from concealing their identities while interacting with the public in San José.

Transparency and accountability are essential to building trust between law enforcement and the communities they serve. Yet recent incidents of ICE officers refusing to identify themselves, and even individuals impersonating federal agents, have put immigrant communities at risk and eroded public confidence. No one should be able to wield state power in our city while hiding their identity.

By requiring all officers to wear visible identification and prohibiting the use of masks or disguises, this ordinance will strengthen community safety, protect civil rights, and send a clear message that San José stands for openness and accountability.

I urge you to move this memo forward to ensure that our city remains a place where all residents are protected and respected.

Sincerely

Tyler

Tyler Allison





From City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Date Wed 9/10/2025 7:44 AM

To Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Alex Kiefaber

**Sent:** Tuesday, September 9, 2025 7:58 PM **To:** City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Item C-2 Sept. 10th Rules Committee: Support for No Secret Police Memo

[External Email. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. Learn more]

Clerk San Jose Councilmember,

Dear Rules Committee Members,

I am writing to express my strong support for the memo proposed by Councilmembers Ortiz, Kamei, Cohen, and Campos, which directs the City Attorney to draft an ordinance prohibiting law enforcement officers — including federal agents — from concealing their identities while interacting with the public in San José.

Transparency and accountability are essential to building trust between law enforcement and the communities they serve. Yet recent incidents of ICE officers refusing to identify themselves, and even individuals impersonating federal agents, have put immigrant communities at risk and eroded public confidence. No one should be able to wield state power in our city while hiding their identity.

By requiring all officers to wear visible identification and prohibiting the use of masks or disguises, this ordinance will strengthen community safety, protect civil rights, and send a clear message that San José stands for openness and accountability.

I urge you to move this memo forward to ensure that our city remains a place where all residents are protected and respected.

Sincerely {Alex}

Alex Kiefaber



Canton, Ohio 44721



From City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Date Wed 9/10/2025 7:43 AM

To Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Juliana Ayala

**Sent:** Tuesday, September 9, 2025 7:58 PM **To:** City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Item C-2 Sept. 10th Rules Committee: Support for No Secret Police Memo

[External Email. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. Learn more]

Clerk San Jose Councilmember,

Dear Rules Committee Members,

I am writing to express my strong support for the memo proposed by Councilmembers Ortiz, Kamei, Cohen, and Campos, which directs the City Attorney to draft an ordinance prohibiting law enforcement officers — including federal agents — from concealing their identities while interacting with the public in San José.

Transparency and accountability are essential to building trust between law enforcement and the communities they serve. Yet recent incidents of ICE officers refusing to identify themselves, and even individuals impersonating federal agents, have put immigrant communities at risk and eroded public confidence. No one should be able to wield state power in our city while hiding their identity.

By requiring all officers to wear visible identification and prohibiting the use of masks or disguises, this ordinance will strengthen community safety, protect civil rights, and send a clear message that San José stands for openness and accountability.

I urge you to move this memo forward to ensure that our city remains a place where all residents are protected and respected.

Sincerely {FirstName}

Juliana Ayala





From City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Date Wed 9/10/2025 7:43 AM

To Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Rory Douglass

**Sent:** Tuesday, September 9, 2025 8:03 PM **To:** City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Item C-2 Sept. 10th Rules Committee: Support for No Secret Police Memo

[External Email. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. Learn more]

You don't often get email from

. Learn why this is important

Clerk San Jose Councilmember,

Dear Rules Committee Members,

I am writing to express my strong support for the memo proposed by Councilmembers Ortiz, Kamei, Cohen, and Campos, which directs the City Attorney to draft an ordinance prohibiting law enforcement officers — including federal agents — from concealing their identities while interacting with the public in San José.

Transparency and accountability are essential to building trust between law enforcement and the communities they serve. Yet recent incidents of ICE officers refusing to identify themselves, and even individuals impersonating federal agents, have put immigrant communities at risk and eroded public confidence. No one should be able to wield state power in our city while hiding their identity.

By requiring all officers to wear visible identification and prohibiting the use of masks or disguises, this ordinance will strengthen community safety, protect civil rights, and send a clear message that San José stands for openness and accountability.

I urge you to move this memo forward to ensure that our city remains a place where all residents are protected and respected.

Sincerely
Rory W. Douglass
Rory Douglass

San Jose, California 95110



From City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Date Wed 9/10/2025 7:43 AM

To Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Katie Zazueta

**Sent:** Tuesday, September 9, 2025 8:52 PM **To:** City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Item C-2 Sept. 10th Rules Committee: Support for No Secret Police Memo

[External Email. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. Learn more]

Clerk San Jose Councilmember,

Dear Rules Committee Members,

I am writing to express my strong support for the memo proposed by Councilmembers Ortiz, Kamei, Cohen, and Campos, which directs the City Attorney to draft an ordinance prohibiting law enforcement officers — including federal agents — from concealing their identities while interacting with the public in San José.

Transparency and accountability are essential to building trust between law enforcement and the communities they serve. Yet recent incidents of ICE officers refusing to identify themselves, and even individuals impersonating federal agents, have put immigrant communities at risk and eroded public confidence. No one should be able to wield state power in our city while hiding their identity.

By requiring all officers to wear visible identification and prohibiting the use of masks or disguises, this ordinance will strengthen community safety, protect civil rights, and send a clear message that San José stands for openness and accountability.

I urge you to move this memo forward to ensure that our city remains a place where all residents are protected and respected.

Sincerely Katie Zazueta

Katie Zazueta





From City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Date Wed 9/10/2025 7:43 AM

To Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Demerris Brooks-Immel

**Sent:** Tuesday, September 9, 2025 8:56 PM **To:** City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Item C-2 Sept. 10th Rules Committee: Support for No Secret Police Memo

[External Email. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. Learn more]

Clerk San Jose Councilmember,

Dear Rules Committee Members,

I am writing to express my strong support for the memo proposed by Councilmembers Ortiz, Kamei, Cohen, and Campos, which directs the City Attorney to draft an ordinance prohibiting law enforcement officers — including federal agents — from concealing their identities while interacting with the public in San José.

Transparency and accountability are essential to building trust between law enforcement and the communities they serve. Yet recent incidents of ICE officers refusing to identify themselves, and even individuals impersonating federal agents, have put immigrant communities at risk and eroded public confidence. No one should be able to wield state power in our city while hiding their identity.

By requiring all officers to wear visible identification and prohibiting the use of masks or disguises, this ordinance will strengthen community safety, protect civil rights, and send a clear message that San José stands for openness and accountability.

I urge you to move this memo forward to ensure that our city remains a place where all residents are protected and respected.

Sincerely {FirstName}

Demerris Brooks Immel



995

San Jose, California 95125



From City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Date Wed 9/10/2025 7:43 AM

To Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Yimin Yu

**Sent:** Tuesday, September 9, 2025 9:37 PM **To:** City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Item C-2 Sept. 10th Rules Committee: Support for No Secret Police Memo

[External Email. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. Learn more]

Clerk San Jose Councilmember,

Dear Rules Committee Members,

I am writing to express my strong support for the memo proposed by Councilmembers Ortiz, Kamei, Cohen, and Campos, which directs the City Attorney to draft an ordinance prohibiting law enforcement officers — including federal agents — from concealing their identities while interacting with the public in San José.

Transparency and accountability are essential to building trust between law enforcement and the communities they serve. Yet recent incidents of ICE officers refusing to identify themselves, and even individuals impersonating federal agents, have put immigrant communities at risk and eroded public confidence. No one should be able to wield state power in our city while hiding their identity.

By requiring all officers to wear visible identification and prohibiting the use of masks or disguises, this ordinance will strengthen community safety, protect civil rights, and send a clear message that San José stands for openness and accountability.

I urge you to move this memo forward to ensure that our city remains a place where all residents are protected and respected.

Sincerely {FirstName}

Yimin Yu



San Jose, California 95117



From City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Date Wed 9/10/2025 7:43 AM

To Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Olga Morales

**Sent:** Tuesday, September 9, 2025 10:18 PM **To:** City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Item C-2 Sept. 10th Rules Committee: Support for No Secret Police Memo

[External Email. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. Learn more]

Clerk San Jose Councilmember,

Dear Rules Committee Members,

I am writing to express my strong support for the memo proposed by Councilmembers Ortiz, Kamei, Cohen, and Campos, which directs the City Attorney to draft an ordinance prohibiting law enforcement officers — including federal agents — from concealing their identities while interacting with the public in San José.

Our Public Safety officers must keep the trust that has been built the community

Transparency and accountability are essential to building trust between law enforcement and the communities they serve. Yet recent incidents of ICE officers refusing to identify themselves, and even individuals impersonating federal agents, have put immigrant communities at risk and eroded public confidence. No one should be able to wield state power in our city while hiding their identity.

By requiring all officers to wear visible identification and prohibiting the use of masks or disguises, this ordinance will strengthen community safety, protect civil rights, and send a clear message that San José stands for openness and accountability.

I urge you to move this memo forward to ensure that our city remains a place where all residents are protected and respected.

Sincerely

Olga

Olga Morales



San Jose, California 95125



From City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Date Wed 9/10/2025 7:43 AM

To Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Marleta Charleson

**Sent:** Tuesday, September 9, 2025 10:24 PM **To:** City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Item C-2 Sept. 10th Rules Committee: Support for No Secret Police Memo

[External Email. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. Learn more]

Clerk San Jose Councilmember,

Dear Rules Committee Members,

I am writing to express my strong support for the memo proposed by Councilmembers Ortiz, Kamei, Cohen, and Campos, which directs the City Attorney to draft an ordinance prohibiting law enforcement officers — including federal agents — from concealing their identities while interacting with the public in San José.

Transparency and accountability are essential to building trust between law enforcement and the communities they serve. Yet recent incidents of ICE officers refusing to identify themselves, and even individuals impersonating federal agents, have put immigrant communities at risk and eroded public confidence. No one should be able to wield state power in our city while hiding their identity.

By requiring all officers to wear visible identification and prohibiting the use of masks or disguises, this ordinance will strengthen community safety, protect civil rights, and send a clear message that San José stands for openness and accountability.

I urge you to move this memo forward to ensure that our city remains a place where all residents are protected and respected.

Sincerely {FirstName} Marleta Charleson

San Jose, California 95116



From City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Date Wed 9/10/2025 7:43 AM

To Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Janet Yang

**Sent:** Tuesday, September 9, 2025 11:36 PM **To:** City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Item C-2 Sept. 10th Rules Committee: Support for No Secret Police Memo

[External Email. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. Learn more]

Clerk San Jose Councilmember,

Dear Rules Committee Members,

I am writing to express my strong support for the memo proposed by Councilmembers Ortiz, Kamei, Cohen, and Campos, which directs the City Attorney to draft an ordinance prohibiting law enforcement officers — including federal agents — from concealing their identities while interacting with the public in San José.

Transparency and accountability are essential to building trust between law enforcement and the communities they serve. Yet recent incidents of ICE officers refusing to identify themselves, and even individuals impersonating federal agents, have put immigrant communities at risk and eroded public confidence. No one should be able to wield state power in our city while hiding their identity.

By requiring all officers to wear visible identification and prohibiting the use of masks or disguises, this ordinance will strengthen community safety, protect civil rights, and send a clear message that San José stands for openness and accountability.

I urge you to move this memo forward to ensure that our city remains a place where all residents are protected and respected.

Sincerely, Janet

Janet Yang



Santa Clara, California 95051



From City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Date Wed 9/10/2025 7:43 AM

To Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Elizabeth Marquez Bernardino

Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 7:23 AM

To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Item C-2 Sept. 10th Rules Committee: Support for No Secret Police Memo

[External Email. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. Learn more]

Clerk San Jose Councilmember,

Dear Rules Committee Members,

I am writing to express my strong support for the memo proposed by Councilmembers Ortiz, Kamei, Cohen, and Campos, which directs the City Attorney to draft an ordinance prohibiting law enforcement officers — including federal agents — from concealing their identities while interacting with the public in San José.

Transparency and accountability are essential to building trust between law enforcement and the communities they serve. Yet recent incidents of ICE officers refusing to identify themselves, and even individuals impersonating federal agents, have put immigrant communities at risk and eroded public confidence. No one should be able to wield state power in our city while hiding their identity.

By requiring all officers to wear visible identification and prohibiting the use of masks or disguises, this ordinance will strengthen community safety, protect civil rights, and send a clear message that San José stands for openness and accountability.

I urge you to move this memo forward to ensure that our city remains a place where all residents are protected and respected.

Sincerely {FirstName}

Elizabeth Marquez Bernardino





From City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Date Wed 9/10/2025 7:42 AM

To Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Evelyn Rojas

**Sent:** Wednesday, September 10, 2025 7:37 AM **To:** City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Item C-2 Sept. 10th Rules Committee: Support for No Secret Police Memo

[External Email. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. Learn more]

Clerk San Jose Councilmember,

Dear Rules Committee Members,

I am writing to express my strong support for the memo proposed by Councilmembers Ortiz, Kamei, Cohen, and Campos, which directs the City Attorney to draft an ordinance prohibiting law enforcement officers — including federal agents — from concealing their identities while interacting with the public in San José.

Transparency and accountability are essential to building trust between law enforcement and the communities they serve. Yet recent incidents of ICE officers refusing to identify themselves, and even individuals impersonating federal agents, have put immigrant communities at risk and eroded public confidence. No one should be able to wield state power in our city while hiding their identity.

By requiring all officers to wear visible identification and prohibiting the use of masks or disguises, this ordinance will strengthen community safety, protect civil rights, and send a clear message that San José stands for openness and accountability.

I urge you to move this memo forward to ensure that our city remains a place where all residents are protected and respected.

Sincerely {FirstName}

Evelyn Rojas



San Jose, California 95126



From City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Date Wed 9/10/2025 7:42 AM

To Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Michael Pasetta

Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 7:41 AM To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Item C-2 Sept. 10th Rules Committee: Support for No Secret Police Memo

[External Email. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. Learn more]

You don't often get email from

. Learn why this is important

Clerk San Jose Councilmember,

Dear Rules Committee Members,

I am writing to express my strong support for the memo proposed by Councilmembers Ortiz, Kamei, Cohen, and Campos, which directs the City Attorney to draft an ordinance prohibiting law enforcement officers — including federal agents — from concealing their identities while interacting with the public in San José.

Transparency and accountability are essential to building trust between law enforcement and the communities they serve. Yet recent incidents of ICE officers refusing to identify themselves, and even individuals impersonating federal agents, have put immigrant communities at risk and eroded public confidence. No one should be able to wield state power in our city while hiding their identity.

By requiring all officers to wear visible identification and prohibiting the use of masks or disguises, this ordinance will strengthen community safety, protect civil rights, and send a clear message that San José stands for openness and accountability.

I urge you to move this memo forward to ensure that our city remains a place where all residents are protected and respected.

Sincerely

Michael Pasetta

Michael Pasetta



San Jose, California 95117



From City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Date Wed 9/10/2025 8:16 AM

To Rules and Open Government Committee Agendas <rulescommitteeagenda@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Ashley Swank

**Sent:** Wednesday, September 10, 2025 8:11 AM **To:** City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Item C-2 Sept. 10th Rules Committee: Support for No Secret Police Memo

[External Email. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. Learn more]

Clerk San Jose Councilmember,

Dear Rules Committee Members,

I am writing to express my strong support for the memo proposed by Councilmembers Ortiz, Kamei, Cohen, and Campos, which directs the City Attorney to draft an ordinance prohibiting law enforcement officers — including federal agents — from concealing their identities while interacting with the public in San José.

Transparency and accountability are essential to building trust between law enforcement and the communities they serve. Yet recent incidents of ICE officers refusing to identify themselves, and even individuals impersonating federal agents, have put immigrant communities at risk and eroded public confidence. No one should be able to wield state power in our city while hiding their identity.

By requiring all officers to wear visible identification and prohibiting the use of masks or disguises, this ordinance will strengthen community safety, protect civil rights, and send a clear message that San José stands for openness and accountability.

I urge you to move this memo forward to ensure that our city remains a place where all residents are protected and respected.

Sincerely {FirstName}

Ashley Swank



Campbell, California 95008 0456